
President’s Report 
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Insurance Claim Update 

We’re happy to report major progress on recent repair 
and improvement projects. 

Brick Work 
Thank you to Nate Nadeau for managing the 
brickwork at the entrance before the guardhouse and 
along the outside of the building. The job is complete
—and it looks fantastic. 

WPA Office Repairs 
A huge thank you to Nate Nadeau and Stan Earnhart 
for their outstanding coordination on the WPA office 
repairs. Thanks also to Skip Reitmeier for securing the 
door purchase. Stan drove over an hour to Little River 
to pick it up, and Nate handled the installation with 
Stan’s help. 

Nate put in hours realigning walls, installing 
sheetrock, taping, spackling, and matching the paint 
perfectly to the existing color. Russ made a Home 



Depot run to get the door lock so the job could be 
finished the same day. 

Last week, Stan wrapped up spackling, painted the 
walls, and completed the trim work around the door 
and floor. A few minor touch-ups remain, but the 
space already looks great. Next up: we’ll be collecting 
bids for the patio work. 

Boat Landing 
The boat landing upgrades are complete and look 
excellent. Many thanks to Seven Seas for their high-
quality work, and to Chris Carroll and Adam 
Anderson for overseeing the project. 

Front Entrance Landscaping  
The front entrance flowers look beautiful. Credit goes 
to Jennifer Lawrimore and Jill Huggins for the design, 
and to Mark Howard and his crew—Lisa and Ron—
for planting everything. Great job, all around. 

Food Truck Tuesday 
Food Truck Tuesday continues to be a great 
community event, despite last week’s cancellation due 



to rain. Thank you to Stephanie Hanson for taking the 
lead and keeping it running smoothly. 

Memorial Day Volunteers 
With Memorial Day approaching, we’re looking for 
volunteers to help place flags at the entrance. Details 
will follow 

Thank you all for your continued support—it’s been a 
true team effort. 


